Information for schools

We recommend you arrive at the MAS 15 minutes before the start of the tour/visit.

e The Boulevard opens at 9.30am.
e The group ticket desk opens at 9.45am.
e The museum galleries open at 10am.

Form groups before your arrival to save time.

Backpacks, bags and cases larger than size A3 and umbrellas are not allowed in the
museum galleries. These can be stored in the lockers on the ground floor.

School groups can use a box, in which all luggage can be stored and collected together.
More information is available at the front desk. Of course, leaving luggage at school or on
the bus will shorten the waiting time for your visit.

The museum cannot be held responsible for theft.

The museum uses wristbands to allow access to the museum galleries. Each student and
supervisor must be identifiable by their MAS wristband when entering the galleries.

School groups visit the museum accompanied by teachers or supervisors. We expect one
supervisor for every 15 students. Students may enter the museum galleries individually or
in small groups. The teacher/supervisor must be available at all times and enter their
contact information using the form at the front desk. The supervisor bears responsibility
for the group during the museum visit and will be called to account by Heritage
Conservation if the group does not follow museum rules.

Teachers have permission to show their class around the museum on their own. Groups
without a guide should also book in advance. Groups without reservations may be
refused in the event of exceedingly large numbers of visitors.

From the second floor and up, students can eat their packed lunches on the
Boulevard. Picnic blankets can be borrowed at the front desk.
Of course, appropriate behaviour and cleanliness are expected.

For primary school classes taking a guided tour, we recommend
providing name tags for everyone beforehand. This will make things more
enjoyable for the guide as well as the children.



MUSEUM RULES

Go over the museum rules beforehand in class. Do not just state the rules without explanation;
try to understand why the museum rules are there together. Do not just tell the students what is
prohibited; also tell them what is allowed at the museum.

What is allowed:

* Ambling around and looking at the museum items, reading the texts in the galleries, using the
multimedia exhibits, etc.

* Sitting down on the floor or on a bench, quietly discussing what you see, asking questions,
completing assignments

* Writing or drawing. Clipboards can be borrowed from the front desk on the ground floor.

* Photography without flash

What is not allowed:

* Running: you risk running into something and disturbing the peace and quiet in the museum

galleries

* Walking around the museum with a backpack or large bag: you risk bumping into a museum
exhibit when turning around

* Touching museum exhibits: this can damage them or make them dirty

e Using the museum walls or display cases as a surface to write or draw on: this can damage them
or make them dirty

* Shouting: this disturbs others in the museum and makes it hard to hear one another

* Food and drink: doing so makes a mess in the museum and can invite mice or insects. Chewing
gum is also not allowed.
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